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Sacramento Running Association 
donates shoes for kids  

Giveaway planned during Thursday’s multi-school track meet  

June 4, 2014 (Sacramento):  The Sacramento Running Association plans to give away more than 100 
pairs of running shoes at its youth track meet Thursday at Luther Burbank High School in Sacramento. 

The SRA has already donated several hundred pairs of shoes to local school athletic programs and to 
Hiram Johnson High School’s Family Advocate Program. It plans to give away more shoes to Sacramento 
inner-city elementary school children Thursday at 3 p.m. with the assistance of Burbank High School 

mailto:gabe-ross@scusd.edu
mailto:schumacher@runsra.org

